
Baldwin  Community Center Committee Minutes – 6/15/2016 

 

Attendance: Kurt Olafsen, Paul Thomas, Donna Estes, Bruce Crawford, Deb Boulanger and public 

 

The 6/1/16 meeting minutes were reviewed and approved.  

 

VAULT:  Per state law a vault is required to hold state records.  There was discussion about which space 

would be best suitable for this vault.  This was narrowed down to two/three locations.  Research was 

going to be completed on vault specs to finalize recommendation.   

 

A construction permit was granted.  We discussed this permit vs. an occupancy permit.  It is believed 

that once the recommended construction on the town office space is approved/completed, the Town 

will then have to re-file requesting occupancy permit.   

 

NEXT STEPS:   1)Multi-purpose room clean up scheduled for 7/6/16.  2)A meeting will be scheduled with 

the architect to redo plans.    We discussed requesting the architect start putting together a cost 

estimate in regards to recommended plans.    

 

Horseshoe pits:  Research on the cost and layout of the pits is in process of being completed.  

 


